
  

Date: 08.06.2020 

To, 
The General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
Ast Floor, New Trading Ring, 

Rotunda Bldg, P.J. Tower, 

Dalal Street, 
Mumbai — 400001 

Ref: BSE Stock Code: 531051 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Intimation regarding convening the Board Meeting. 

Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Regulation 29 read with Regulation 6 of SEBI 
(Listing Obligation and Disclosure Requirement) Regulation, 2015, that a meeting of the Board of 
Directors of the Company will be held on Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 02:00 P.M. at the Registered 
Office of the Company, interalia, to consider and appoint Company Secretary & Compliance 

Officer. 

Further, in continuation to our earlier intimation dated 23" March, 2020 in Pursuant to SEBI 
(Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended, and in compliance with the 
Company’s code of conduct for Prohibition of Insider Trading, the trading window for dealing in 
the securities of the Company which were already closed for all Directors, Designated Persons 
and their immediate relatives from March 23", 2020 and shall re-open after 48 hours from the 
announcement of the Audited Financial Results of the Company to the Stock Exchanges for the 
financial year ending on 31% March, 2020. The date of re-opening of trading window will be 
notified in due course. 

Kindly take the same on record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Vintage ritie 
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